
 
 

 

 

 

 

Bid Name: Trackmobile Bid  

DATE:  11-18-24 

TO: Participating Bidders 

RE: Notice of Bid Cancelation 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Bidders, 
 
Please be advised the Terminal Railway is withdrawing this bid. The Alabama Port Authority’s 
Terminal Railway has examined its operational needs, and this has changed what equipment will 
work for our purposes. This equipment will rebid as soon as possible. 
 
We recognize that you and other members of your company have expended time and effort in 
preparing and presenting your bids. On behalf of the Alabama State Port Authority, I want to 
thank you for your interest. Any received bid will remain unopened and disposed of after 7 days. 
 
It is our hope that you will participate in future solicitations issued by the Alabama State Port Authority. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Hamilton 
Chief Mechanical Officer 
Terminal Railway 
Alabama Port Authority 


